
Down syndrome: the immune system and vaccination 

Hi, 

Dean is my name, I’m a paediatric specialist registrar currently doing research 
looking at the immune system in children with Down syndrome. This survey is the 
first part of an education campaign surrounding vaccination in children with Down 
syndrome, where I hope to raise awareness for these children. Firstly, I want to 
establish the level of understanding of parents and families regarding vaccination 
and the immune system. Therefore, I would be grateful if you could complete the 
short survey via the link, it will take approximately 3 minutes to complete.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JYFNXFJ 

Once I have the survey results I will write an article in the newsletter highlighting 
the results and our recommendations regarding vaccination for children with Down 
syndrome. 

Many thanks, 

Dean

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JYFNXFJ

